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April 2, 2020 

 
 

RE: Support for Ministers to allow for Electronic Delegations 
 

Please be advised that the Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands, at 
its meeting held March 4, 2020, passed the following resolution:   

 
2020-192 

Moved by Dane Nielsen, Seconded by Cathy Little 
 

That Council receive the resolution from the Township of 

Puslinch related to support of Electronic Delegations; and 
 

That Grey Highlands sends a letter of support in principle with 
respect to the Township of Greater Madawaska’s Council 

resolution calling for electronic delegations for small and rural 
municipalities as this Provincial Government has requested 

municipalities be respectful of taxpayers' money, and that the 
technology has improved to a state where this can and should 

be done; and 
 

That this letter be circulated to all Ministers of the Provincial 
and Federal government and all Ontario Municipalities. 

CARRIED. 
 

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for 

your information and consideration.  
 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Jerri-Lynn Levitt 
Deputy Clerk 

Council and Legislative Services 
Municipality of Grey Highlands 
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